	[bookmark: _GoBack]   Fidalgo
  Family
 Flyer

	    
	
Fidalgo Elementary School Vision
Caring, inspired, productive
lifelong learners

Fidalgo Elementary School Mission
We educate all students
to realize their individual potentials
and contribute to their community


	I am a confident Fidalgo Falcon.  I am caring, smart and creative.  
I achieve my goals through effort.  I am inspired by my hopes and dreams.
I have ideas for the future.  I am capable of success – Yes, I am!

	13590 Gibralter Road – Anacortes, WA    98221                          fid.asd103.org    (360) 293-9545


            
	What Fidalgo Families Need to Know for the Week of 
March 6, 2017
March is I Love to Read Month!

Monday, March 6
I Love to Read – Geographical Photo Guessing Game/Raffle – by the library on Mondays
6:30 p.m. – PTA Meeting

Tuesday, March 7
I Love to Read – Pets on Call here every Tuesday to read with students at lunch recess in the library.

Wednesday, March 8
Late Start Wednesday 
I Love to Read – Mystery Reader Raffle Day!
2:45-4:00 – Young Authors Writing Workshop in the library -  Final story with illustrations should be done - Fidalgo Library

Thursday, March 9
I Love to Read – Thursdays are the weekly I Love to Read Month Tally Days!   Be sure to sign and return your child’s reading log to school today so that they can be counted.

Friday, March 10
No School for students – Staff Development Day for teachers
I Love to Read – Stay home and read, read, read!

Sunday, March 12
Daylight Savings Time Begins – Spring forward!


Whimsical Watercolor Bird Art, Courtesy of Ms Randall’s Kindergarteners

What Fidalgo Families Need to Know for the Week of 
March 13, 2017
March is I Love to Read Month!

Monday, March 13 – Classified Appreciation Week
I Love to Read – Geographical Photo Guessing Game/Raffle – by the library on Mondays

Tuesday, March 14
I Love to Read – Dress as your favorite book character day!
I Love to Read – Pets on Call here every Tuesday to read with students at lunch recess in the library.

Wednesday, March 15
Late Start Wednesday
I Love to Read – Mystery Reader Raffle Day!
2:45-4:00 – Young Authors Writing Workshop in the library - Turn in illustrated manuscripts

Thursday, March 16
I Love to Read – Second week of reading logs due/minutes to be counted

Friday, March 17
I Love to Read – Travel Back in Time with a Classic Story Read Aloud Day – Visiting guests from the past come to life at our school on this day!

Sunday, March 12
Daylight Savings Time Begins – Spring forward!


More Whimsical Watercolor Bird Art, Courtesy of Ms Randall’s Kindergarteners



Classified Employee Week – March 13-17
Thank you, Classified Employees!
     Governor Jay Inslee has declared March 13-17, 2017 as Classified Public School Employee Week, recognizing the crucial contributions of educational support professionals in the public school system.  During this week we acknowledge the many classified staff positions that work alongside certificated staff (classroom teachers and administrators).   Classified staff include but are not limited to the following personnel: paraeducators, technology, transportation, secretaries/office/health room support, maintenance and grounds, custodians, food service, and more.   
      Thank you, Classified Staff!  As school employees you have a profound impact on students’ lives.  

	No School Friday, March 10, Due to Staff Inservice Day
Friday, March 10 is a no school day for students 
so that teachers can participate in professional development.
Congratulations to Ms Randall’s Class
Winner of PTA Member Registration Drive!
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	Young Authors
Illustration Workshop
with Artist Ora Peterson

     Approximately 25 Fidalgo students have been meeting each Wednesday after school to prepare their original manuscripts for the upcoming Young Authors Conference later this month at Skagit Valley College.   Last Wednesday, students worked with artist Ora Peterson to illustrate their manuscripts.  


	
	
I Love to Read Month Celebrates Dr. Seuss Day!
     Grandparent Wayne Flaaten continues his tradition of celebrating Dr. Seuss Day with his grandchildren.   Starting during their preschool years, Mr. Flaaten has donned his Dr. Seuss hat and tie, and been a guest reader each March on Dr. Seuss’s birthday.  Mr. Flaaten is shown left with his grandson, Soren.  He is also grandfather to Gage, and he read Dr. Seuss books in both of their classes last week. 

I Love to Read Month Continues Throughout March
     Please have your children turn in their signed reading logs each Thursday in March! 
     Watch for I Love to Read updates in the What Fidalgo Families Need to Know for the Week of… section of the Fidalgo Family Flyer.  
      See below for more great images of I Love to Read Month. 
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More Images from I Love to Read Month
Pajama Day/ Library Read-In Day

Worth Repeating

When You Shop Online, Use AmazonSmile to Raise Funds for Fidalgo
     AmazonSmile is just like shopping on Amazon, only you earn money for Fidalgo with each purchase. AmazonSmile offers a .5% donation of all qualifying purchases to the Fidalgo PTA. Simply go to AmazonSmile.com and select Fidalgo Elementary PTA as your charity. (Don’t be confused, it will show up as a Tacoma location because that is where the Washington State PTA is located.) AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know: same products, same prices, same service. You continue to receive all the same benefits as with your current Amazon account.



Calendar Updates
     Tuesday May 30 will be a school day because of last month's snow day. 
     Next Year’s School Calendar can be found on the ASD website www.asd103.org/ under “For Students and Families” Please note that we will start the 2017-2018 school year on Tuesday August 29 - before Labor Day. This decision was made to accommodate our high school construction schedule. Spring Break will be April 2-6, 2018 and the last day of school in 2018 will be June 14. 

Collect Box Tops for Fidalgo Kids
-	Beth Rittel
     Please continue to collect Box Tops.  They do expire, so turn them in as often as possible. Our goal this school year is to earn over $1,500 and with everyone’s help we can do it. You can help us reach that goal by sending in your Box Tops each month. 
     Drop box tops off in the Box Tops bin located across the hall from the library.  Here are some optional tips that will make the submission process easier:
* Put your teacher’s name on the bag so your child’s class gets credit for the ice cream party
* Bundle your Box Tops in groups of 10 or 50 using a sealable bag or envelope
* Tape or glue Box Tops on a collection sheet, available at BTFE.com
     Our school receives a check from Box Tops for Education for box tops submitted, which we use to purchase items for the school, such as playground equipment. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me, Beth Rittel, at ethansrit@comcast.net . Thanks for your help!


Fidalgo PTA Website: http://fidalgopta.com
This is a terrific source for all things Fidalgo PTA

Rachel’s Closet Fund at Fidalgo
     Fidalgo has a “Rachel’s Closet Fund” for students who are in need of clothing, other items, and extra-curricular scholarships.  The community service clubs and many individuals have provided funding for this resource.  The items are new or barely used and if there is an item needed that we do not have, we are able to purchase it with donated funds.
     Please contact school counselor Courtney Miner (cminer@asd103.org) if you would like to obtain clothing from Rachel’s Closet for your child.


If Your Child is Absent…
Please call or email Karen Mantell the morning of the absence.   
kmantell@asd103.org
(360)293-9545

Respect self and others
Improve through effort
Show responsibility
Express kindness

Fidalgo students RISE!






      





Community Bulletin Board: Your Source for Opportunities in the Community for Your Family
     Each week the Anacortes School District shares information from our community partners on our website.  This is the place to find and post non-school related community events and information that benefits students and families. All notices are submitted by outside organizations to keep your family informed. The Anacortes School District does not endorse or sponsor these activities. Please visit our Community Bulletin Board to see new postings for this week: http://www.asd103.org/for_community/community_bulletin_board

Quick Tip
     Quick Tip is a system that allows students, parents, staff, and community members to submit information to school administrators anonymously. While the district already has many programs to help students deal with challenges such as bullying behaviors, stress, peer pressure, and family problems, Quick Tip helps break the code of silence often experienced by students and others because it allows them to report concerns to administrators anonymously.
     The Quick Tip system is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week at https://asp.schoolmessenger.com/anacortes/quicktip/.  Submitters may log on to Quick Tip from any computer with internet access or mobile app and have the ability, on or off campus, to create positive connections with administrators by addressing topics of concern. School administrators will respond to messages during the regular school day (7:00 AM-3 PM). Messages sent during non-school hours will be responded to, in most cases, the next school day. 
     It's helpful to share specific information such as a detailed description of the concern or incident, names and grade levels of those involved, location of concern, names of any potential witnesses, and any supporting evidence.
     It's important that reporters submit thorough and accurate information; false reporting is subject to disciplinary action.
Quick Tip is available to the Anacortes School District students, parents, staff, and community members.  Parents and other adults wishing to express a concern or share information are still encouraged to continue doing so by calling our schools directly and speaking with the appropriate personnel.  It is our hope that Quick Tip will provide a form of support that will result in us hosting the best possible learning environment for our students.
IMPORTANT NOTE: This is not a crisis line. In cases of emergency, the site will direct students to call 911!

Safe Schools - Tip Hotline by Telephone
     If you do not have Internet/ computer access, you can also report unsafe or threatening activities related to any of the schools in the Anacortes School District by calling the following anonymous, toll-free telephone number at any time day or night: 1-866-live-tip ext. 175 

Website Address for Skagit County’s Sexual Offender Notification
     Monitoring the Skagit County's Sexual Offender Notification  website regularly provides you with information about sexual offenders that may live in your area.  The website address is: http://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/Sheriff/sex_offenders.htm

Link to OSPI – Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction
     Go to http://reportcard.ospi.k12.wa.us to find MSP results and other information from OSPI.

“This School and/or School District does not sponsor, endorse, or recommend any of the organizations, services or activities described in this information.  This information is provided solely for the convenience of our students and parents to assist in their review of the safety and suitability of such organizations, services and activities.  All School Districts shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.”

Nondiscrimination Statement
Anacortes School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination:

	Title IX Coordinator/ Civil Rights Compliance
Coordinator
Cynthia Simonsen
2200 M Ave
Anacortes, WA  98221
360-293-1212
csimonsen@asd103.org

	Section 504/ADA Coordinator
Connie Martin
2200 M Ave
Anacortes, WA  98221
360-293-1218
cmartin@asd103.org
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Attention!

We are looking for volunteers to chair some of our very fun PTA activities NeXt year...
NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL
HOSPITALTY/TEACHER APPRECIATION
MEMORY BOOK
WALK-A-THON
YOUNG AUTHORS
CUPCAKES (birthday Friday)

Please contact Vickie Ellis if you are interested!
vlellis8@gmail.com
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